12/05/2006

Rachel,

Moorhead Public Service is a municipal utility serving 15,000 customers in Moorhead,
Minnesota. We have been a utility partner in the program as our customers are very
energy-efficient minded as demonstrated by this and other programs like our Capture The
Wind program and Lighting Rebate Program.

We are in agreement that it makes sense to discontinue the utility transformer program in
light of the proposed national standard for distribution transformers. Moorhead has been
evaluating losses of its transformers since 1980. The proposed standard makes sense to us
because of its environmental and economic benefits.

David Kahly
Electric Division Manager
Moorhead Public Service



